
 
HADLOW DOWN PARISH COUNCIL 

 

SCHOOL LANE QUESTIONNAIRE 
EXTENSION OF DOUBLE YELLOW LINES 

 
As a large number of residents have raised concerns over the danger of cars parking so close to a blind 
junction at the top of School Lane (at the junction with the A272) and feel that it creates an unacceptable 
level of danger at the junction which could lead to a serious road traffic accident (there have already been a 
large number of minor collisions reported).  The Parish Council have held numerous discussions with East 
Sussex County Council (ESCC) about extending the double yellow lines and this has now been on their 
waiting list for more than 5 years and we wish to apply pressure to get this work done as soon as possible. 
 
ESCC have indicated that one of the items that will delay the extension of the double yellow lines is that we 
need to get feedback from the village and therefore we have decided to do this in advance.   Please can you 
reply to the following questions and give your name and address details.  Your personal information will 
only be used to ensure there is no double-counting and will not be passed onto anyone else or published.   
Surveys with no name and address will not be counted. 
 
The current plan is to extend the current double yellow lines on both sides of School Lane and take the lines 
as far as  the entrances of the first drive ways on both sides (e.g. entrance to Marlowe House, Fantails).   We 
will try to take account of all comments made and we plan to use the information from this survey to put 
pressure on ESCC to bring forward changes. 
  
We AGREE to the extension of the double yellow lines                                      
 
 
We DISAGREE to the extension of the double yellow lines 
 
 
COMMENTS: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Name: ___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address:  _________________________________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________Post Code_______________________ 
 
Please send response to:   Mrs H Simpson-Wells, Parish Clerk, 73 Swaines Way, Heathfield, East Sussex 
TN21 0AN   or drop it in to the Village School (there is a postbox just outside) by 21st February 2012. 

COMMENTS: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


